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The Friends of Horowhenua Libraries wish you all a  

belated Happy New Year. 

We hope your Festive Season has been peaceful and 

filled with all of the joy you could wish for. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who supported our Summer book sale 

As usual it was a really popular summer destination for many and I 

know that there are several families who have stocked up on reading 

material for the coming year.   

We love to see those books going to good homes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pa-



 

 

 

February Morning Tea  

The first FOHL Morning tea meeting for 2019 will be on Wednesday 13th February—

the second Wednesday of the month for a change as the first one is Waitangi Day and 

Te Takeretanga o Kura Hau Po will be closed. 

We meet in the Open Meeting room in  

Te Takere at 10.30am.  Everyone is welcome whether you are a registered ‘Friend” or 

no so why not  bring a neighbour or friend along to introduce them?   

We love to meet new folk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our guest speaker for February is Diane Edyvane who has recently been on a            

fascinating journey to South America and Easter Island.    

Do come along and hear her speak and see some of her fab holiday photos. 



Jazz Jam 

Like to listen to smooth music?  —why not drop in on the Jazz 

Jam on the second Sunday each month in Te Takere?  You never 

know , you might be inspired to join in.  They are a friendly 

encouraging bunch who would make you very welcome. 

 

Tai Chi  every Monday 10—11.30am  suitable for beginners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to bringing you more enjoyable activities during the 2019 year.  

 

 


